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Attention: All AFR Lending Partners  

Topics in this edition of The AFR 411 include:  

• New Program: USDA One Time Close Program  

  

This 411 supersedes the current guidelines outlined in the applicable Program Matrices. All updated 
guidelines will be highlighted and the matrices will show a revised date once they have been modified.  

USDA One Time Close Program 

Exciting news! AFR has added to our USDA and One-Time Close product offerings. As of September 18, 
2017, AFR will begin accepting submissions for the USDA One Time Close program. Please visit AFR’s 
Resource Center for the Program Matrix to view program details and AFR University for training webinar 
offerings.  

The link for the webinar can also be found below: 

http://info.afrwholesale.com/GTW20170828USDAOTCWebinar_RegistrationPage.html 
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